
This Week at All Saints    
Sunday, February 16, 2025 

www.allsaints-pas.org                                                  All Saints Church, 132 N. Euclid Ave, Pasadena CA 91101                                             626.796.1172

In-Person Worship or join us on Live-Stream https://allsaints-pas.org/live-stream/

Eucharist at 7:30 a.m.  
in the Chapel  
Jonathan Stoner preaches.
Eucharist at 10:00 a.m.  
in the Church 
Jonathan Stoner preaches.  
Coventry Choir offers  
Sim Shalom arr. by Janowski  
and the Nigerian folk song  
Jesus, We Want to Meet.

9:00 a.m. in the 
Guild Room  

Wellness Is Black 
History with  
Mark Chase

We will explore the spiritual 
practices and the spiritual 

roots that have long undergirded the quest for Black 
liberation and civil rights in America.

Vestry Meeting 
Sunday, February 16, 12:00 p.m.  

in the Learning Center
Vestry meetings are open to members of the parish and 

ample seating will be provided for visitors.

Healing Service in Spanish Sunday, February 16, 5:00 p.m. in the Guild Room
Anyone seeking hope and healing in body, mind or spirit for themselves or someone they love is invited to attend our Eucharist service 

conducted entirely in Spanish with Laying on of Hands and Anointing. Bishop Naudal Alves Gomes presides. All are welcome.  

 An Evening with John Philip Newell  
A Journey toward Hope: From Ashes to a  

New Relationship with Earth & One Another   
Sunday, February 16, 7:00 – 8:30 p.m.,  

in the Church, a reception follows in Sweetland Hall 8:30 – 9:00 p.m.
Internationally renowned Celtic teacher, John Philip Newell, will reflect on the themes of his new book, 
The Great Search: Turning to Earth & Soul in the Quest for Healing & Home, in the context of the dev-
astating Southern California wildfires — inviting us through word, music, symbol and song to grieve our 
losses and re-imagine our future. You are invited to bring with you a symbol or photograph representing 
what has been lost — or a remnant or object from the ashes of your home — and place it by the altar 
of hope at the front of the church as we lament the sufferings of Earth and humanity and yearn for the 

way forward together. This will be an Interfaith experience and all are welcome!  
The gathering will be live-streamed at https://allsaints-pas.org/live-stream/. Books will be available for purchase. 

We Invite You to Help Us Create an Altar of Hope
In preparation for our evening together we will create an altar of hope at the front of the church on the chancel steps and we invite you 
to bring a remnant or object from the ashes of your home or a photograph and place it by the altar of hope as we lament the sufferings 

of Earth and humanity and yearn for the way forward together. The church will also be open through the week, Monday-Friday from 
9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. to place objects -- or bring them with you on the night of the 16th. Don’t miss this opportunity to learn from this 

great teacher in community!
For more information please call 626.796.1172 or visit allsaints-pas.org.  

Welcome Coffee — Sunday, Feb. 16, after the  
10 a.m. service, in the Lobby of Regas House

Join us for an informal opportunity to connect with staff members 
as we welcome newcomers, guests, or anyone who has questions 

about All Saints Church.  



Children, Youth and Families
Director of 
Children’s 

& Youth  
Music: 

Jenny Tisi

Information = jtisi@allsaints-pas.org.

For general questions about our Children, Youth & Families program, please contact  
Merry Simkins at msimkins@allsaints-pas.org or 626.583.2733. 

Programs for Children (Birth — 5th grade) at All Saints:Programs for Children (Birth — 5th grade) at All Saints:
Sunday Morning Childcare for Infants Through Preschoolers 9:00 a.m.–12:00 p.m.  
Child Care is available for children birth-Kindergarten in the Seminar Room in Regas House from 
9:00 a.m. –12:00 p.m. Parents must sign their kids in and out. .
Godly Play During Sunday service, children in kindergarten through 5th grade are invited 
(after the gospel reading) to attend, which invites children to enter into our sacred stories, respect-
ing their innate spirituality, and encourages them to use their curiosity and imagination to experi-
ence the mystery and joy of God.
Creative Worship Space for Families Available in the 
Chapel  Families are invited to worship together through art and play on our rug in the chap-
el during any part of the Sunday morning, 10:00 a.m. service. Families should stay with their children as this area is not staffed. All are welcome to 
sit in the chapel; please be understanding whenever our youngest members make a joyful noise.

Unidad Children’s Choir All children in 1st–5th grade are welcome to join our wonderful children’s choir. The program is free of 
charge and no auditions are necessary to join. Thursdays, 5:00 – 6:00 p.m., in the Choir Room.

Programs for Youth (6th — 12th grade) at All Saints:Programs for Youth (6th — 12th grade) at All Saints:
Acolyte Program All youth in grades 6–12 are invited to join one of our awesome Acolyte teams! It’s a 
great opportunity to serve our church and our community while learning about our Anglican traditions. As an Acolyte, 
you’ll work with a team, take on leadership roles, wear cool robes, and enjoy many donuts along the way. Plus, you’ll 
make new friends and earn service hours for school! Come be part of something special!

Trouvères Youth Choir Want to join the family feel of a fabulous youth choir?  
The program is free of charge and no auditions are necessary. Wednesdays, 5:15–6:30 p.m. in the Choir Room.

Youth Dinners Join us for free dinners and great community every Wednesday from 6:30–7 p.m.

Youth Group for 6th–12th grade We will meet every Wednesday to be in community together. 
We learn together, support each other and of course have fun together. Youth Group is a safe place to express who 
you really are. Wednesdays, 7–8:30 p.m. 
Discord Server  The youth at All Saints are posting and chatting 24/7 on our ASC Youth discord server. It’s 

an easy way to stay connected and with channels like music, art, memes, book club, and so many more, there is a topic for everyone. Content will 
be monitored by vetted volunteers and staff. For youth only. Contact Merry for the link to join.
Not-So-Board-Game Night  Every second Friday of the month, 6-9:30 p.m., we gather at All Saints church to play board 
games, eat snacks and hang out. It’s tradition to end the evening with a murder mystery game. Who will win this time, the murderer or the 
town’s people? Come and find out.

Youth  
Minister: 

Jonathan 
Stoner

Information = jstoner@allsaints-pas.org

Join Children, Youth, and Families Ministries! 
Children, Youth & Families is delighted to be kicking off Godly Play, Seekers and other classes for spiritual formation this 
winter. Join us! Connect and build community with our dynamic team of volunteers while making an impact in the lives of 
our children and youth! Become a storyteller for our K-5th grade Godly Play program, or a mentor or volunteer for your 

5-12th grade youth programs. Training and support provided. Scan the QR code to get started today and come say hello to 
the CYF volunteers on the lawn after church.

Director of  
Children, Youth,  

& Families  
Ministries:  

Amanda  
Baughman

Information = abaughman@allsaints-pas.org



Stay Connected 
Sunday, February 16
Journey of Faith — Sharing Group – 12:00–1:00 p.m., in the OCC Conference Room. A welcome space where you can drop 
in as your schedule allows. No commitments or sign-ups required. Explore your faith, share your story, and build meaningful connections in 
a supportive community. Information = Amanda McCormick: amccormick@allsaints-pas.org.

Monday, February 17
President’s Day Holiday – Church offices are closed. There will be no meetings or services today.

Tuesday, February 18   
Recovery & Grace, a Meeting of All Recovery Anonymous (in the Guild Room)  5:15–6:15 p.m.  Our open and 
radically accepting fellowship welcomes you, and your experience, strength and hope. This one hour meeting includes meditation and a 
speaker and is sponsored by L.A. CADA – A Path to Recovery and Healthy Living. Information = tdiaz@allsaints-pas.org.
LGBTQ+ Sharing Small Group (Zoom and the Guild Room) – 6:30–8:00 p.m. We host weekly meetings for the lesbian, gay, 
bisexual, transgender, and queer community to check-in about the highs and lows in both our lives and the wider world. Email Thomas 
Diaz at tdiaz@allsaints-pas.org for access details.

Wednesday, February 19
Noon Eucharist & Healing Service – 12:10 p.m. in the Chapel. 
Prayer in the Taizé Style of Worship – 6 p.m. in the Chapel. Taizé worship is quiet, 
reflective, peaceful and joyful. It is simple songs and chants in different languages, readings, 
silences and meditative prayers. Information = allsaintstaize@gmail.com.

Saturday, February 22
Overeaters Anonymous  8:30–10:00 a.m., in the OCC Conference Room  Overeaters 
Anonymous (OA) is a community of people who through experience, strength, and hope are 

recovering from unhealthy relationships 
with food and body image. All are welcome.  
Information = Thomas Diaz at tdiaz@allsaints-pas.org.
Drum Circle  10:00 a.m. on the Playground.  Led by Brother Gerald Rivers 
(https://www.geraldcrivers.com/), a Master Drummer and Djembe player. Drum-
ming is an ancient communal spiritual practice, which roots us in the rhythms of 
God in creation and binds us to one another. Information = Debbie Daniels at 
ddaniels@allsaints-pas.org.

 

Offerings Online
Women’s Lectionary Online Bible Study 

We are using Rev. Dr. Wil Gafney’s A Women’s Lectionary for the Whole Church, Year C. Each online Bible study session begins with an oral 
reading of the week’s scriptures and then proceeds to conversation grounded in those readings as well as in Dr. Gafney’s notes which reveal the 
womanist perspective from which the lectionary was written. All are welcome! All Sessions will be on Mondays at 9:00 a.m. Pacific standard 

time. Register here in advance here and you will be sent the link for the meeting. (The link will be good for the whole year)  

Centering Prayer Tuesdays, 6:45–8:00 p.m., via Zoom 
  Centering Prayer is a meditation practice that is centered in the contemplative Christian tradition. A sacred word is chosen as your symbol of 

intention to consent to God’s presence and action within. Your word is used to focus your attention so that when thoughts or sensations arise you 
return gently to the sacred word. The prayer is done in silence for a 20 minute period. 

Link: https://allsaints-pas.org/ more/pastoral-care/centering-prayer/  

Recovery Eucharist Meets 1st and 3rd Wednesday at 6 p.m. 
The Recovery Eucharist is designed for those recovering from any addiction and for those who support them in their recovery. Elements of the 

service are drawn from the Book of Common Prayer and the 12 Step readings. 
Upcoming dates: Feb. 19, Mar. 5 & 19   Link to join: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87551078462       Meeting ID: 875 5107 8462  



Looking Ahead
Events & Opportunities

Strength for the Journey — A Selfcare Saturday  
Saturday, February 15, 1:00–5:00 p.m., in Regas House
Join us for a restorative self-care event designed to support our   

community in recovering from the impact of the Eaton Fire.
This afternoon of healing focuses on listening to our bodies and re-establishing our connection to 
ourselves as we navigate this journey together. Experience the power of a supportive presence 

through a variety of wellness practices:
Acupuncture  l  Chiropractic care  l  Reiki  l  Laying on of Hands

Additionally — a Yoga session will be offered from 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
All offered to nurture your body and spirit. No prior experience of yoga is necessary. Bring a yoga mat if you have one, but what is 

most important is that you just bring yourself. 
Let’s take this time to restore, recharge, and find strength for the journey ahead. 

Information = Thomas Diaz at tdiaz@allsaints-pas.org 

Featured Ministry on February 16 — The Artists Guild  
Art dwells in you! The Artists Guild welcomes artists of all ages and all mediums, even if all you can do is draw stick figures. Art 

lovers are also welcome. We have monthly art activities, as well as regular art shows and excursions. 
Come visit our table on the lawn to learn more.   

You may purchase Arts and Craft items on sale to benefit the members  
of our All Saints Family impacted by the devastating fires.

There will also be a craft activity for you and the family to help bring joy and relief from these stressful times.
Information = Amanda McCormick a amccormick@allsaints-pas.org



 

You Are Invited to Bring the Oblations to the Altar!
Consider bringing the bread and wine up the aisle for communion at the  

10:00 a.m. service. For your birthday, anniversary, or in memory of a loved one - or any Sunday. 
You may do this with your family, a partner or be paired with someone else. If you are not able to 

walk up the steps to the altar, the staff will come to you! 
To sign up or for more information, please contact Marianne Ryan  

at marianneryan1014@gmail.com.



February Jazz Vespers:  
LA Jazz Quartet: Chuck Manning, Larry 

Koonse, Darek Oles & Jason Harnell
Sunday, February 23, 5:00 p.m., on the Chancel

The Los Angeles Jazz Quartet, active since 1994, is an L.A. based group made up 
of four musicians who share a similar vision of acoustic jazz in the new millennium. 
While definitely influenced by the sound, style and sensibilities of the classic jazz of 

the 1950’s and 60’s, the L.A. Jazz Quartet provides a fresh perspective in the context 
of the contemporary jazz ensemble. Most of the material performed by the L.A. Jazz 
Quartet is original and draws upon a varied palette of musical styles. The quartet can 
play music that is unashamedly lyrical and understated while at the same time pos-

sesses an ability to be as hard-edged as the music warrants.  Reflecting LAJQ’s phi-
losophy that every band member is an integral part of the improvisation process, each member is also a composer contributing 
their own original material in a collective manner. There is no charge. No reservations required.  Validated parking is available 

in Plaza las Fuentes. Info = jazz@allsaints-pas.org

Memorial for Our Unhoused Neighbors
Monday, February 24, 6:00 p.m., in the Church 

Each year, thousands of unhoused people die on the streets of our nation due 
to illness, exposure or violence, many from Pasadena, without the dignity and 

respect they deserve. Please join us Monday, February 24, at 6:00 p.m. in 
the Church, as we honor and acknowledge their lives and membership in the 

human family. 
For more information and/or to provide 

the name of someone you know  
who has lost their life on the streets (so they can be acknowledged  

in the service), contact Melissa Hayes at 626.583.2725 or mhayes@allsaints-pas.org.
We are grateful for financial donations for the dinner that follows the service.          

Please donate here.  

All Saints Welcomes B’nai Simcha Jewish Community Pre-School! 
From now on the voices of children will echo around the halls of ASC during the week because B’nai Simcha Jewish  

Community Pre-school has moved to All Saints. B’nai Simcha, which means “joyful children,” lost their previous home at  
the Pasadena Jewish Temple and Center to the Eaton Canyon Fire. Many of their families have relocated for at least the 

short-term, and they’re starting small as they rebuild their program. We’re grateful to be able to provide them a new place to 
thrive. Their educational philosophy and values align closely with those of All Saints. The pre-school is inclusive, and welcomes 

children of all faiths, ages 0–5 years. They’ll be open from 7:30 a.m.–5:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, primarily  
in the Learning Center. If you see them when you’re on campus, say hi!

Integration Symposium on Healing the Human Spirit after Trauma  
at Fuller Seminary, Friday & Saturday, February 21 & 22

Fuller Theological Seminary’s School of Psychology will host its annual “Integration Symposium on Healing the Human Spirit 
after Trauma” with theologian Dr. Shelly Rambo from Boston University. The symposium features plenary presentations and 

workshops that integrate theological and psychological perspectives. Please especially note the “Panel on Trauma and Recov-
ery in Community and Church Settings.” The symposium is free and available in person in Pasadena, CA and online. 

For detailed information and to register, please visit:  
https://www.fuller.edu/academics/school-of-psychology/events/integration-symposium/.

https://ppay.co/GfRmVWRPXyk


Ash Wednesday Services, March 5
7:00 a.m. in the Chapel

12:10 p.m. in the Church
7:30 p.m. in the Church, a bilingual Spanish/English service

We will also offer Ashes-to-go out in our community!

Ash Wednesday is the first day of 
Lent, the 40-day period of fasting 

before Easter.  On Ash Wednesday, 
ashes are blessed, mixed with either 
holy oil or water, and imposed on the head with the sign of the cross, or sprinkled 
on the forehead.  The ashes are made from burning palm branches blessed the 
previous year on Palm Sunday. When a minister imposes the ashes they say 

“Remember that you are dust, and to dust you will return.” 
Information = Melissa Hayes at mhayes@allsaints-pas.org

Shrove Tuesday Pancake Supper 
Tuesday, March 4, 5:00 – 7:00 p.m.,  in Sweetland Hall 

Join us as we merge the Anglican tradition of Shrove Tuesday Pancakes 
with the festive 

energy of the best 
Mardi Gras party 

in town! Bring your 
Mardi Gras spirit to 
this traditional last 

“fat” meal before Ash 
Wednesday! Bring 
your children and 

grandchildren!  We 
will offer arts and crafts for the young and young at heart. Tickets are $8 for Adults; $6 for Youth (under 14) 

Information = Ana Camacho at acamacho@allsaints-pas.org. Purchase Tickets here.

Upcoming Memorials at All Saints Church
A Celebration of the Life of Marshall Rutter, Saturday, March 1, 4:00 p.m.

Oscar Night at All Saints Church 
Sunday, March 2, 3:30 p.m., in the Learning Center  

(Awards begin at 4:00 p.m.)
Join us for the most anticipated night in cinema! 

Come celebrate with us—everyone’s invited! Bring a dish, snack, drink, or an 
alcoholic beverage (wine, beer) to share!. Let’s make it a night to remember with 

good company, great food, and all the glitz and glam of the Oscars!
Information = Ana Camacho at acamacho@allsaints-pas.org.

https://tinyurl.com/ysyehzrd


Upcoming Shows with Theatre Ministry
Topdog/Underdog 
Friday, March 7, 8:00 p.m., at the Pasadena Playhouse.   
Tickets are $42, and available here. 
Two brothers in freefall struggle to find their footing as they hustle their way through life. Haunted 
by the past and their obsession with street cons and cards, the brothers come to learn the true 
nature of their fate. Winner of the Pulitzer Prize, Suzan-Lori Parks’ darkly comic fable is poetic, 
gripping, and unforgettable.

Jane Eyre 
Friday, March 28, 7:30 p.m., at A Noise Within, 

Tickets are $41, available here.   
Experience Jane’s resilience and determination to live life on her own terms, from her ear-

ly years of hardship and mistreatment to her eventual pursuit of love and independence. 
In a tale beloved for generations, thrills, mystery, and romance abound in this tenacious 
story of self-determination. Facing societal expectations and personal challenges, Jane 
navigates betrayal and injustice with inexhaustible courage. This bold and dynamic pro-

duction offers audiences a compelling portrayal of one woman’s quest for freedom and fulfillment in the face of devastating adversity.
Information = Melissa Hayes at mhayes@allsaints-pas.org.

All Saints hosts Workshops on Internalized Racial Oppression 
Friday, March 7 and Saturday, March 8 

Though here at All Saints we believe we are all called to do the work of racial justice, we also recognize that the work will not always 
look the same for all of us. One aspect of the work that will be different for some of us is the area of Internalized Racial Oppression. In-
ternalized Racial Oppression, or IRO, is a complex, multi-generational socialization process, by which people of color live into the and 
internalize the falsehoods of white supremacy. Oppressive systems don’t just infiltrate our society, but they infiltrate our very hearts, 
minds, bodies and even culture.  On March 7th and March 8th, leaders from the National Episcopal Church will be helping us under-
stand and heal from this insidious force. This workshop is open to anyone who identifies as a person of color. Meals will be provided 

and the workshops are free for all participants. Please register at the following link as space will be limited. 
Register here.

For our white siblings interested in this work, we invite you to please  
register for the Sacred Ground curriculum here.

Join Our Getting Connected Class
We will meet five Sundays,  

beginning March 9,  
12:00 – 1:30 p.m., in the Learning Center 

This five-week class is designed for anyone — 
from brand new explorers to longtime seekers 
— interested in exploring the essence of All 
Saints Church and getting more connected 

through active engagement. Each class con-
sists of a presentation by a staff member and lay leader followed by a small group experience. Together we consider the core values 

of All Saints Church and develop a sense of belonging as we build connections to individuals, ministries and groups.
Please register here.   Information = Ana Camacho at acamacho@allsaints-pas.org

https://allsaints.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/53/responses/new
https://allsaints.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/54/responses/new
https://allsaints.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/68/responses/new 
https://allsaints-pas.org/sacred-ground/
https://tinyurl.com/4tuh2f3a


 
 

Next Sunday: February 23, 2025 

Eucharist at 10:00 a.m. in the Church 
Rev. Guy Leemhuis preaches. Canterbury Choir offers  
If I Can Help Somebody arr. by Thomas, with soloist  
Michal Connor and a Nigeria Yoruba tune arr. by  
Sowande Blessed Word of God. Unidad offers  
Behold, I Have Loved You by Wolaver.

Eucharist at 7:30 a.m. in the Chapel  
Mark Chase preaches.

In-Person Worship or join us on Live-Stream https://allsaints-pas.org/live-stream/

9:00 a.m. in the Guild Room  
How To Be Brave Together  

with Susan Russell
 On January 21st Bishop Mariann Budde preached a sermon 
in our National Cathedral which is still preaching as we move 

together into this challenging time of dramatic change. The call 
to be beacons of God’s love, justice and compassion in these 

moments call for the kind of bravery Bishop Budde brought to the 
pulpit that day. Let’s learn more from her how to be brave togeth-
er. Join us  for an introduction to Bishop Budde’s bestselling book 

“How We Learn to Be Brave: Decisive Moments in Life and Faith” led by Susan Russell.

Generosity at All Saints
All Saints is almost entirely supported by individual donations. Your generosity infuses 
this sacred space and transformational community with life and possibility. 
Make a one-time gift or set up recurring donation: 
https://allsaints-pas.org/giving/

Make Your 2025 Pledge   
Thank you to the 469 households who, as of February 12, have made a pledge; these 
commitments total $ 2,509,678. Your financial participation makes such a difference 
in the life of sustaining this community and supporting one another.If you have not yet 
made your pledge for 2025, join us today using the following link: here.

Fire Relief/Community Care Fund  
If you would like to make a donation to All Saints Church to support those impacted by the Eaton/Altadena Fire, click here. 
Thank you so much for your support.    

If you have questions, please contact Sarah Nolan at snolan@allsaints-pas.org 
or Marilyn Coffman at mcoffman@allsaints-pas.org in the Giving Office, or call 626.583.2736.

 

Parish Annual Meeting 
Sunday, February 23, 12:00–1:30 p.m. in the Forum

This canonically required meeting is our yearly opportunity to thank out-going Vestry members, elect new Vestry members and Dioc-
esan Convention delegates, adopt a budget for the coming year and hear reports on from our wardens and priest-in-charge. We will 
also receive the Annual Report summarizing the work and witness of All Saints over the previous year. Don’t miss this opportunity to 
be “in the room where it happens” as we review the year past and look ahead to both the challenges and opportunities in the year to 

come. All are welcome!

https://allsaints-pas.org/pledge
https://pushpay.com/g/allsaintspas?fnd=keqJKlBSX2NsRfGjm-_VAQ&fndv=Lock&r=No&lang=en&src=pcgl


What is Sacred Ground?
Sacred Ground is a film-and-readings-based 
dialogue series on race, grounded in faith. 
Small groups are invited to walk through 
chapters of America’s history of race and rac-
ism, while weaving in threads of family story, 
economic class, and political and regional 
identity. Part of Becoming Beloved Communi-
ty — The Episcopal Church’s long-term com-
mitment to racial healing, reconciliation, and 
justice in our personal lives, our ministries, 
and our society — the 11-part series is built 
around a powerful online curriculum of doc-
umentary films and readings that focus on 

Indigenous, Black, Latino, and Asian/Pacific American histories as they intersect with European Ameri-
can histories.

The series is open to all, and especially designed to help white people talk with other white people. Par-
ticipants are invited to peel away the layers that have contributed to the challenges and divides of the 
present day – all while grounded in our call to faith, hope and love.

Sacred Ground is not brand new to All Saints Church. In 2021 a number of parish leaders and staff mem-
bers assisted in introducing the program here in the Diocese of Los Angeles. Many of those who par-
ticipated at that time were hoping to widen the circle by creating a parish-wide opportunity to engage 
with the material.

Who created Sacred Ground and Why?
The dialogue series developer and author is Katrina Browne, producer/director of the documentary 
Traces of the Trade: A Story from the Deep North. Browne is a lifelong Episcopalian who is dedicated 
to racial justice and healing. As a white woman, she is particularly concerned with the important work 
white people need to do in conversation with each other, as part of the larger project of Becoming Be-
loved Community.  More here: https://www.episcopalchurch.org/sacred-ground/about/

When is Sacred Ground Coming to All Saints Church?
Sacred Ground 2025 was introduced at All Saints  MLK Weekend (January 19) with a  presentation in the 
Forum at 9:00 a.m.  Registration will begin in February and the launch of the 11-part series of dialogue 
circles will begin in the Spring. There will be opportunities for both in person and  online, daytime and 
evening, weekday and weekend groups.(Please Note: We have extended our roll out timeline due to 
the challenges of the Eaton Canyon disaster.)

Trained facilitators will be working in collaboration with Sacred Ground Coordinators MaryAnn Ahart 
and Lori Kizzia and under the direction of staff member Thomas Diaz, Director of Connection & Care. 

For more information, please email SacredGroundASC@gmail.com

We are grateful to be returning to Sacred Ground as a process for healing relationships which have been 
wounded by a void in the ability to talk about and embrace each other’s racial history and identity.  We 
are confident that Sacred Ground will offer one of the steps we need to us move forward with the work 
that we have to do in 2025 and beyond.

Visit our website: https://allsaints-pas.org/sacred-ground/



welcome! 

Godly Play (during church service)
Childcare for 0–5-year-olds Sunday mornings
Unidad Children’s Choir, every Thursday 5-6 pm 
Quarterly Outings  

Youth Choirs: Trouveres, every Wednesday, 5:15-6:30 pm;
Chamber and Vox, bi-monthly on Sundays after service
Youth Dinners, every Wednesday 6:30-7 pm
Youth Group, every Wednesday, 7-8:30 pm
Acolytes, serve monthly during service
Seekers, Youth Confirmation class for 10th-12th graders
Not-So-Board Game Night, every second Friday of the month,

       6-9:30 pm
Discord Server, stay connected 24/7, message for the link

About acolytesAbout seekers
All youth in grades 6-12 are invited to join
one of our awesome Acolyte teams! It’s a
great opportunity to serve our church and
community while learning about our Anglican
traditions. As an Acolyte, you'll work with a
team, take on leadership roles, wear cool
robes, and enjoy many donuts along the way.
Plus, you’ll make new friends and earn
service hours for school! Come be part of
something special!

Seekers is the confirmation program at
All Saints. It is designed for youth in 10th-
12th grades and typically begins in Sept
and ends in May. Contact Amanda for
more information or if you’re interested.

Serve our youngest parishioners by
volunteering with CYF! Sunday morning
Godly Play, Wednesday night Youth Group,
special events, and more!

Volunteer Opportunities

to All Saints church?

We're so glad you're here!
New 

Amanda Baughman, Director of Children, Youth, and Families Ministry
abaughman@allsaints-pas.org, 626.583.2764

Jenny Tisi, Director of Children's and Youth Choirs
jtisi@allsaints-pas.org, 626.583.2719

Merry Simkins, Administrative Assistant for Children, Youth and Families and Music
msimkins@allsaints-pas.org, 626.583.2733

Programs for Youth & Families (6th-12th Grade)

Programs for Children & Families
(Birth-5th Grade)

Scan me for more information!

Contact us:
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